September 9, 2009

Florida Department of State
Division of Corporations
P.O. Box 6327

Tallahassee, Florida 32314

)

SO0 10542732
SUBJECT: Address change '

Please be advised that the address for Aaron Lake LLC has changed to:

Aaron Lake LLLC
4679 Centerville Road
White Bear Township, MN 55127

Additionally our new phone number is (651) 403-1632.
Please update the filing. 1f you have any questions, please call (651) 403-1632. Thank

T

Daniel E. Shattuck
Managing Member

J. BRYAN
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